Resolution 
Cotton Research and Market Development:  Non-Wovens

Delta Council views that USDA-ARS, MSU-MAFES and cotton industry research should be enhanced and accelerated to focus on the utility of cotton for the non-woven market.  Additionally, Delta Council views that the potential for a larger market share for cotton in non-wovens is possible.   To that end, we strongly urge the National Cotton Council, Cotton Incorporated and USDA-ARS to exploit every opportunity which might exist in an effort to enhance cotton utilization in the non-woven markets through advanced technologies and market development/promotion.  

[image: image1.png]4

A‘

PV

%
% co

9



Delta Council applauds the successful efforts of National Cotton Council and Cotton Incorporated related to cotton utilization research and market development/promotion.  Delta Council emphasizes the needs for MSU-MAFES and Mississippi Development Authority to work co-operatively to advance the commercialization of this home-grown agricultural processing operation.  Delta Council stresses the importance of non-wovens as top priorities for potential public/private investments in cotton utilization research and market development in the future.  



